
Memorandum 

Date: September 1, 2023 

To: Valerie Bowler, Chair and Members of the Oshawa Environmental Advisory 
Committee 

From: Pamela Aguilera, Council-Committee Coordinator 

Re: Information from Oshawa City Council – June 26, 2023 

At a meeting on June 26, 2023 Oshawa City Council opposed the following recommendation of 
the Community and Operations Services Committee: 

CO-23-39 – Renewal Squared – Oshawa Municipal Textile Recycling (All Wards) 

Recommendation 

That based on the presentation by Renewal Squared, staff investigate the collaboration 
with Renewal Squared for the implementation of the Municipal Textile Program to 
implement community-driven clothing collection initiatives. 

This item is provided for information to the Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee, no further 
action is required. 
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